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February 14, 2023  

 

Dear Holly Area Schools students, staff and families,   

  

Our Broncho family remains deeply saddened by tragic events that took place last evening on the 

campus of Michigan State University.   

 

We know that many people in our Holly community have strong ties to MSU.  Our thoughts remain 

with them in the days, weeks, and months to come.  Our hearts go out to all the students, faculty, staff, 

and families in the Spartan community.   

 

Please know that our school counselors and social workers are prepared to support any students and 

staff who may be struggling as a result of this terrible tragedy.   

 

We would also like to share the following resources from the National Association of School 

Psychologists and the National Child Traumatic Stress Network.   

 

Please join me in sending our thoughts, prayers, and healing support to all of our MSU friends and 

families during this difficult time. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Scott M Roper,  

Holly Area Schools Superintendent  
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